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Mark is back from holiday on 23 August. So I'm just raising a few apparent tree issues in the meantime.

NYM/2018/0087/FL
There are a lot of trees on this site. There could be implications for trees from the summer house and the ramp.

We can ask John Clayton if you want a professional response before Mark comes back.

Rachel Smith
Conservation Administrator

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP

Telephone: 01439 772700
Fax: 01439 770691
Email: r.smith@northyorkmoors.org.uk
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk<http://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/>
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